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Announcement 

 
Announcement # 21-21 

Date:  March 19, 2021 

Topic:  Introducing Weekend Lock Availability  

 

PennyMac will begin accepting locks over the weekend starting Saturday, March 20, 2021.  

• Available for Delegated and Non Delegated locks 
• Weekend locks available from 6:00 AM – 9:00 PM (PT), Saturday and Sunday 
• Weekend pricing will be based off the previous business day’s last rate sheet 

Email and Phone support is available 7:00 AM – 5:15 PM (PT), Monday – Friday. 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 

 


